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Addelita Cancryn Expected to Reopen August 22 

ST. THOMAS, USVI – The Addelita Cancryn Intermediate and Junior High School is expected 
to resume normal in-person operations on Monday, Aug. 22, following a campuswide closure to 
address repairs to the school’s sewer system. 

Students received two days of assignments from their teachers prior to the closure of the school on 
Aug. 17. Laptop distribution will begin when the campus reopens on Aug. 22. 

Maintenance crews are onsite addressing the repairs and the school will be sanitized prior to 
Monday’s expected reopening. 

We thank students, teachers, and parents for their continued cooperation. 
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